
 

 

From: Senator Jeff Merkley <Senator_Merkley@merkley.senate.gov> 

Date: May 16, 2025 at 2:22:43 PM PDT 

To: gr8cr8@gmail.com 

Subject: In response to your email 

 
 

 

Dear Steven, 

Thank you for contacting me to share your concerns about a proposed transmission line 

and cell tower in Crook County. I appreciate you raising this issue with me. 

Thanks to your message and correspondence from fellow Oregonians, who have also 

expressed concerns, my staff is taking a closer look into this matter.  

Again, I have made note of your points and appreciate your input. I hope you will 

continue to send your observations and thoughts my way. 

All my best, 

 

Jeffrey A. Merkley 

United States Senator 

  

 

 

 


